
Would you like to see Teaching 
for Mastery in the classroom?

Matrix Herts Maths Hub are delighted to offer 
the opportunity for you to see Teaching for 

Mastery in action.

During the morning you will able to observe a 
maths lesson, discuss the impact of Teaching 
for Mastery, find out what support is on offer 

and join a Q and A session with a Matrix 
Mastery Specialist, Head Teacher Advocate and 

a Primary Lead.

The next opportunities are:

Knebworth Primary School, Swangleys Lane, 
Knebworth SG3 6AA 

Monday 23rd May from 9.00am to 11.15am

Windhill21, Windhill, Bishop’s Stortford, 
CM23 2NE 

Wednesday 8th June from 9.00am to 11.15 am

Register here for more information and to 
reserve your place or contact 

kirsty.pettinger@matrixmathshub.co.uk

https://matrixmathshub.co.uk/diagnostic-surgery/

